
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 19, 2021 
 

Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times 
indoors.  The proper wearing of your mask keeps us all 

protected and allows us to continue providing in-person 
instruction.  If you are exposed to COVID-19, wearing 
your mask correctly may prevent you from having to 

quarantine. 
 

MEETINGS 
THE ARMY NATIONAL GUARD WILL BE IN THE COUNSELING OFFICE 
DURING HS LUNCH ON WEDNESDAY TO ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS 
YOU HAVE ABOUT THE NATIONAL GUARD. 

EQUESTRIAN TEAM’S FIRST MEETING AND REGISTRATION WILL BE AT 
7:00PM ON THURSDAY IN THE COMMUNITY CENTER. 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
SIGN-UPS WILL CLOSE BY THE END OF TODAY.  PLEASE REMEMBER 
THAT WE WILL BE RELEASED AT 11:30 ON OCTOBER 21ST AND 22N D 
FOR CONFERENCES. 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
IF YOU ARE THINKING ABOUT A CAREER IN FIRE AND RESCUE, 
PLEASANT HILL/GOSHEN FIRE AND RESCUE IS CURRENTLY ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS FOR VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTERS.  APPLICATION 
DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 15TH.  THE ACADEMY BEGINS JANUARY 2022-



MAY 2022.  YOU MUST BE 18 TO APPLY.  CONTACT AT 
HMESHNIK@GOSHENFD.ORG  OR 541-747-3104. 

SENIORS 
PLEASE LET MS. RUIZ KNOW IF YOU’VE RECEIVED AN ACCEPTANCE TO 
A COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY FOR NEXT YEAR. 

LANE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE CADET PROGRAM IS NOW 
ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR 18-21-YEAR-OLD VOLUNTEERS 
INTERESTED IN LEARNING OR CONSIDERING A LAW ENFORCEMENT 
CAREER.  THE APPLICATION PROCESS IS ONLY OPEN FOR A SHORT 
TIME AND WILL CLOSE AS SOON AS THEY RECEIVE 25 APPLICANTS.  
ANYONE THAT WILL BE 18 BY JANUARY IS QUALIFIED TO APPLY.  TO 
APPLY, GO TO:  
HTTPS://LANECOUNTY.WUFOO.COM/FORMS/S1SSSQ1Z13GEQSB/.  

FINANCIAL AID NIGHT PRESENTATION IS POSTED ON THE HIGH 
SCHOOL WEBSITE UNDER THE COUNSELING TAB.  

NOV. 1S T IS AN EARLY ACTION DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING YOUR 
APPLICATION TO MANY COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES.  BE SURE TO 
CHECK ON THE DEADLINES FOR THE SCHOOLS YOU ARE APPLYING TO! 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
GET YOUR BILLIE ATHLETIC GEAR ONLINE!  THE BILLIE SIDELINE 
STORE IS NOW OPEN.  OUR GRAND OPENING PROMOTION OF 25% 
OFF EVERYTHING IS VALID UNTIL NOV. 1ST. 

DON’T FORGET TO UPDATE YOUR CHROMEBOOK REGULARLY TO KEEP 
IT RUNNING SMOOTHLY. 

IF YOU HAVE TAKEN THE PSAT, PLEASE REMEMBER TO PAY YOUR $18 
FEE IN THE FRONT OFFICE.  THANK YOU. 
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